
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Kevin Hamilton. Minutes from the prior meeting (September 
17th, 2020) were accepted by the Council.  
 
Treasurer’s Report:  

 
$2,384.76 balance. Expenditures outstanding against the balance include shipping costs for 
goody bags (distributed). Anticipated to have about $1,850 at the end of the calendar year. 
 

Damage Report:  
RTI – damage during excavation. Ticket was held for excavation. 
Sodaville – Centurylink failed to locate on a dig ticket. 
LCRD – Comcast failed to locate on a ticket. 
 

Standards Report:  
No reports. 
 

State Council Report:    
Frank Frenzel was the recipient of the Morrison Award in recognition of his career of 
service. The Morrison Award was awarded by the statewide UCC. 
Review of status statewide for tax exempt applications by various UCCs. 
Discussion of P&E efforts by various UCCs. These included handing out gift cards; 
purchasing local advertising; drive-thru contractor breakfast; swag bags; leaving swag and 
info. at local equipment rental businesses; and renting billboard space. 
 

P & E Report:   
All swag bags have been handed out except four member businesses. Kevin, Joyce, and 
Larry to pass out bags to those remaining businesses. 
Review of state council ideas. 
ELUCC voted to work with LBUCC for a drive through breakfast in the February or March. 
Joyce contributed to the Light Parade in Halsey, and handed out swag. 
 
We have 100 beanies. Voted to purchase an additional 100 beanies. 
 

Old Business:  
Review status of Wicks Emett assisting us with tax exempt filing. 
  

New Business:   
Voted to maintain all officers in their current position. Kevin will assume Secretary 
responsibilities until we have a volunteer to fill that vacancy. 
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Joyce to send out dues requests. 
 

Projects:  
LCRD – construction in Mill City next summer on Broadway and First Ave. 
Sodaville – SCA for Washington done. New SCA for Sadaville to Pine improvements. 
 
 

Next Meeting:  
 March, 2021. Meetings will be held quarterly while COVID continues. 
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